Working to Protect the New Forest



Hon Secretary: M Chilcott

secretary@newforestassociation.org

02380 282532

PLANNING COMMITTEE

Reply to: -

Brookley Farmhouse Sway Road Brockenhurst Hampshire SO427RX 01590 623935 brookleyfarmhouse@btinternet.com

Sent as attachment to Email only

10 February 2015

Emma MacWilliam
New Forest National Park Authority
Lymington Town Hall
Avenue Road
Lymington SO41 9ZG

Dear Emma,

Application 15/00045: AMBERSLADE BOTTOM & BROOMY INCLOSURE Wetland Restoration

- 1. New Forest Association (NFA) supports this application.
- 2. NFA congratulates the applicant in the thorough investigation into the works proposed and the consultations undertaken. NFA fully support these proposals, in particular the use of shallow fords rather than bridges. NFA consider fords to be safer cheaper and have less impact on the landscape.

Yours sincerely,

Graham Baker, NFA Planning Committee